
I am proud to support the Stibnite Gold Project. The project will leave the site in better condition 

than it is today. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to 

permit the project. 

I agree with regulators and feel strongly that the preferred alternative is the best option for the 

Stibnite Gold Project moving forward. This option utilizes Burntlog Road. According to the SDEIS, this 

route would avoid environmental and safety risks associated with the avalanche and landslide prone 

Johnson Creek Road. Burntlog will reduce mine traffic interactions with the public and decrease the 

potential for spills near fish-bearing streams. 

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given 

regulators and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. I know this project will 

transform an area in need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is 

for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

Mark Levin 


